
From: mathieu reichardt  

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2007 5:45 PM 
To: planadmin 

Subject: Downer Avenue project 

From Mathieu Reichardt to: 

  

Ms. Patricia T. Najera 
Ms. Michael Dawson, 

Mr. Lyle Balistreri 
Ms. Larri Sue Jacquart 

Ms. Jenann Olsen 
Ms. Gaurie Rodman 

Mr. J. Allen Stokes, 

  
We live on 2970 N. Stowell Ave and we would love to see the neighborhood improved thru new 

investments. What make this part of the city so great is the possibility to walk to a bakery, a 
grocery shop or a movie theater that gives the great opportunity to meet the neighbors and at 

the same time be environmentally friendly. We strongly believe that the investment project on 

Downer will not only keep the neighborhood "Atmosphere" but greatly improve it. This is good 
for Milwaukee and Wisconsin. Please vote YES for the Downer Ave. project. 

  
Thank you for your time and your support. 

  
Yours truly. 

  

Mathieu Reichardt 


